
Service Line Inventory Project 

The Town of Warrensburg Water Department is currently conducting a water service line inventory to determine 

the material of water service lines within the Warrensburg Water District. 

An extensive and thorough review of all available records do not indicate any presence of lead service lines within 

the Town of Warrensburg Water District. However, our records are not complete, and we are reaching out to you to 

aid us in completing our water service inventory list. 

Who Owns Water Service Lines? 

The water service line is the pipe that connects your home to the Town-owned water main. Water service lines 

from the Shut-Off to the water meter are the responsibility of the property owner in the Warrensburg Water 

District. 

Why Does the Water Department Need to Know What Material My Water Service Line Is? 

The Environmental Protections Agency’s newly Revised Lead and Copper Rule requires EVERY water utility 

across the country and its territories to inventory all its water services. This inventory needs to include material 

the service is constructed of on both the public (Town’s responsibility) and the property owner’s side. 

The Department needs your help in completing this task in order to submit to the authorities by October 16th, 2024. 

How to Find Out if You Have a Lead Service Line 

You will need a key or coin and a strong refrigerator magnet. 

1. Find the water meter in your home. Look at the pipe that comes through the outside wall of your 

home and connects to your meter. 

2. Carefully scratch the pipe (like you would a lottery ticket) with a key or a coin. 

Note: if pipe is painted, use sandpaper to expose the metal first. 

3. Place the magnet on the pipe. 

4. Compare your pipe to the images below and submit your results to 

water@townofwarrensburg.net           Please be sure to include name and address  
     

 

 

What If I Can’t Determine the Material of My Service Line or Can’t Use the Online 

Submission Form? 

Please call (518) 504-4114 to schedule an appointment with the water department to confirm your 

water service material. 


